
Anti-Ragging Awareness Day and Week Marks
Start of New Academic Session 2025-2026 at IIPS

The Inauguration Ceremony of the new academic session
2025-2026 at IIPS was held on 12  August 2025, welcoming
the “First batch of students under NEP 2020”. One of the key

highlights of the event was the Anti-Ragging Awareness
segment, reinforcing the institute’s commitment to a safe,

respectful and inclusive campus environment.

th

I IPS Director & Senior Professor D. A. Nagdeve, Chairperson
and Prof. R. Nagarajan, Member of the Anti-Ragging

Committee, guided students on how to report incidents and
access support. It was strongly emphasized that mutual
respect and safety are foundational to campus life, and

every student has a role in upholding this culture.

Important contacts, including the Anti-Ragging Committee
and Squad, were introduced to the students for easy access
to support. Helpline numbers and other contact details were

shared to ensure prompt access to support.

An anti-ragging message from C4Y (Centre for Youth) was
also played to spread awareness. Students were encouraged

to participate in the National Anti-Ragging Contest
#YaARIYouthAgainstRagging

— a social media initiative by C4Y and UGC promoting
awareness through creative content like reels, videos, and

posters.

Let’s make the IIPS campus safe and respectful!

#SayNoToRagging #YaARIContest #IIPSRespect
#CampusSafety



Anti-Ragging
Day & Week

12TH AUGUST 2025
&

12-18 AUGUST 2025
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